
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation 22-5504  

REBID RFP for Developer for Pastoret Terrace Historic Restoration 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 
An optional pre-bid walk through has been scheduled at 127 East 1st St. Duluth, MN Pastoret 
Terrace for Tuesday August 30, 2022 at 10:00 AM. There will be no access to the interior of the 
building. The only access allowed is inside the fenced area to view the exterior of the building. 
City and Fire Department staff will meet all interested proposers on the East 1st St. side in front 
of the building.    
 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including a copy of it with your proposal. The 
pages included will not count toward any page limitation, if any, identified in the RFP. 
 
Posted:  08/25/2022 

 


